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To:  Europe Member Associations                   Date: 15.07.2024    
From: Badminton Association of Slovenia 

 
 

Umpires Invitation: 
TO LI-NING SLOVENIA JUNIOR INTERNATIONAL OPEN 2024 

Dear friends, 
 
It is our pleasure to invite one or more of your Umpires to the Li-ning Slovenia Junior International 
2024. 
 
The tournament will take place in the Sport Hall of primary school Mirna, Cesta na Fužine 1, 8233 
Mirna, Slovenia, from Thursday 12th to Saturday 14th September 2024. 
  
Umpires are expected to arrive on Wednesday 11th September afternoon (before 7 pm), so that they 
can attend the umpire’s briefing (Sports hall of primary school Mirna) and to make themselves available 
until the end of the finals (approximately 16.00), at Saturday 14th September 2024. 
 
Hotel accommodation with breakfast will be provided in one of the official accommodation listed in 
the official invitation letter of the event. More information regarding accommodation, will follow. Your 
umpire will be expected to share a room with a colleague. 
 
Travel to Mirna is at the umpire's own expense. Official airports are Zagreb and Ljubljana. Free transfer 
from Airports will be provided. There will be transport arranged from accommodation to the Sports 
Hall. 
 
Provisional schedule: Wednesday 11.09.   20:00 – briefing  
    Thursday  12.09.     09:00 – Main draw 
    Friday  13.09.    09:00 – Main draw (including QF) 
    Saturday  14.09.   09.30 – SF 
           14:00 - finals 
 
Please accept or decline this invitation by Friday 6th September 2024 to email: zan.brcar@gmail.com 
and mine as CC gasper.krivec@outlook.com  
 
Please don´t make any travel arrangements before receiving confirmation of participation. 
Travel details should be sent not later than 1st September 2024! 
 
We are looking forward to welcome your umpire(s) in Mirna, Slovenia!  
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P.S.  
Date change is due to our local club celebrating its 30th tournament anniversary on 14.9.2024  – party 
after the tournament with live music (ansambel Saša Avsenika + VZROCK) with food and drinks. You 
are most welcome to celebrate with us.  
Keep noted that accommodation will only be covered for the official dates of the tournament. 


